
 

 
 

As the Trump Administration continues to take shape with key appointments, the USHCC 
remains committed to working with policymakers to advance economic opportunity and 
support Hispanic-owned businesses.  

Read our full statement on Marco Rubio’s confirmation as U.S. Secretary of State: 

“The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce congratulates former Senator Marco 
Rubio on his recent historic confirmation as U.S. Secretary of State.  

Since 2011, Secretary Rubio has served as Florida's senator, consistently demonstrating his 
dedication to growing the business community. 

As the son of Cuban immigrants, Secretary Rubio has been a vocal advocate for economic 
opportunity and international collaboration. With an ability to work across party lines and 
build bipartisan consensus, he was the first cabinet member confirmed in the new Trump 
Administration, receiving a historic unanimous vote of 99-0 in the U.S. Senate. 

We are confident that Secretary Rubio will bring his leadership and collaboration to his new 
role, using his platform to elevate all voices at key levels of government.  

On behalf of our 260+ chambers and the more than 5 million Hispanic-owned businesses, 
we look forward to working with Secretary Rubio to create new opportunities for 
international trade, sensible immigration policy, global democracy, free enterprise, and 
pathways for small businesses to thrive.” 

–Ramiro A. Cavazos, USHCC President & CEO  

 

 


